
November 4th , 2019

Tc the Planning I Zcnir:gBcard ,

As residents of North I{inston and membem of the North Winston
Neighbortnod Amciaion d Neighbor|roofr krk Aruociation. We do
respectfully ask that the board apprcve the zoning request made by the

owners of " The Warehouse on Ivy *

We believe'hat fhis srrteu'rise nill helP implove our
neighborhooels and give much neederl visability to the area.

Thank you ,

Mrs. Barbara Burts - Chairperson

Neighborhood Watdr Association

DisuictL-GrouptO9

ward C- Carlton - Sr. pasror

Love Unlimiteil Minisny of Winston-Salem , Inc.


